
+ GENERAL ATOMICS

September 7, 2004
38/67-3777

Mr. David B. Matthews, Director
Division of Regulatory Improvement Programs
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-89 and 50-163; License Nos. R-38 and R-67, Respectively:
Notification of Completion of Actions Re: General Atomics' Plan for
Complying with Compensatory Measures for Confirmatory Action Letter
Process

Reference: 1) Asmussen, Keith E., Letter No. 38/67-3756 to U.S. NRC / ATT: Mr. Marvin
Mendonca, dated July 12, 2004.

2) Beckner, William D., letter dated January 23, 2003, "SITE-SPECIFIC
COMPENSATORY MEASURES FOR PHYSICAL SECURITY IN THE
CURRENT THREAT ENVIRONMENT AT RESEARCH AND TEST
REACTORS LICENSED TO OPERATE AT POWER LEVELS LESS THAN 2.0
MEGAWATTS"

3) Matthews, David B., letterto Dr. Keith E. Asmussen, dated August 30,2004.

Dear Mr. Matthews:

By letter dated July 12, 2004 (Ref. 1), General Atomics (GA) submitted its final site-
specific plan for complying with the Compensatory Measures (CMs) provided in Enclosure
2 of the Commission's letter dated January 23, 2003 (Ref. 2). Subsequently, GA received
your Confirmatory Action Letter (CAL) dated August 30, 2004 (Ref. 3) with a requirement
to notify you when GA has completed the actions addressed in the CAL. The purpose of
this letter is to advise-you that GA has indeed completed all such actions.

If you should have any questions regarding this matter, or require additional
information, please don't hesitate to contact me at (858) 455-2823.

Very truly yours,

Keith E. Asmussen, Ph.D., Director
Licensing, Safety and Nuclear Compliance

cc: Mr. Marvin Mendonca, NRC
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